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This week in Ladybirds Class                                                                                

Our theme was vets 

֎ We threaded pasta onto pipe cleaners to practise our fine motor skills. 

֎ We made playdough and we done salt painting. 

֎ We used scissors to make snips into paper and card. 

֎ We made pineapple Eton mess and looked at the texture of the pineapple, we learnt the words 

spikey and prickly. 

Next week in Ladybirds Class                                                                                 

Our theme will be stripes and the beach 

֎ We will make banana muffins 

֎ We will paint animal handprints and count how many different stripes there are. 

֎ We will have a beach themed role play area. 

Home learning… 

֎ Can you child help set the table and lunch or dinner time. 

֎ Play sharing games that encourage your child to share with other                                    

members of your family, for example  -  Snap or connect 4. 

Ladybirds Class enjoying 

their Boogie Beasts Session 

Making pineapple Making African necklaces 

Ladybirds Veterinary service 
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Important Notices and Reminders 

Please can your child have a sun hat that can be kept at nursery as they wear it every day to 

protect from  UV rays etc and we only have a limited amount of spares. 

Thank you. 
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Please note our email address’ 

To contact Becky please use  -  manager@caterpillarsnurserytadworth.co.uk 

For any general queries please use  -  enquiries@caterpillarsnurserytadworth.co.uk 

For invoice or administration queries please use  -  admin@caterpillarsnurerytadworth.co.uk 

 

Alternatively you can use the contact form on our website,  www.caterpillarsnurserytadworth.co.uk 


